
Receipt of Ohio Ethics Law Statement 
 

 
 
 

Applies to: Faculty, staff, student employees 

 

Central Ohio Technical College—Human Resources   2018.02.21 

Public officials and public employees at Central Ohio Technical College are subject to the 

requirements and restrictions of the Ohio Ethics Law. Central Ohio Technical College must 

provide each new employee or appointed or elected official with a copy of the Ohio Ethics Law 

and obtain written acknowledgement of receipt. Please acknowledge receipt by signing this form 

below. 

 

The most current version of the Ohio Ethics Law and related statutes are available on-line 

at:http://www.ethics.ohio.gov/education/factsheets/ethicslaw.pdf. This link includes Chapter 

102., and Sections 2921.42, 2921.421, and 2921.43 of the Revised Code. 

 

I hereby acknowledge that I have received from the public agency I serve (or the appointing 

authority) a copy of the Ohio Ethics Law and related statutes, Chapter 102., and Section 

2921.42, of the Ohio Revised Code, in accordance with Section 102.09(D) of the Ohio 

Revised Code. 

 

 

 

SIGNED:  ______________________________________ 
  Legibly Print Name 

 

  ______________________________________ 
  Signature           

 

DATE:  ______________________________________  

 

 
Please note: The Ohio Ethics Commission also recommends that public entities furnish new public officials 

and employees with a document called “Overview of the Ohio Ethics Law.”  This document is a helpful 

accompaniment to the law itself as it explains and describes the law in layperson easy-to-understand terms. It also 

contains examples and links to fact sheets and advisory opinions that makes the Ethics Law understandable and 

relatable. 

http://www.ethics.ohio.gov/education/factsheets/ethicslaw.pdf
http://www.ethics.ohio.gov/education/factsheets/Ethics%20Law%20Overview.pdf

